
National Flood Insurance Program 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
P.O. Box 310 
Lanham, MD 20703-0310 

W-07050 

August 14, 2007 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 	 Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators 
and the NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM: 	 Joyce A. King 
Claims and Underwriting Director 
NFIP Bureau and Statistical Agent 

SUBJECT: 	 Closure of FICO Numbers 199, 660, 661, 662, and 663 

The Federal Emergency Management Agency has authorized the closure of the Flood Response 
Office in Edison, New Jersey, on August 31, 2007. 

Requests for reinspections or additional assistance regarding claims should be directed to Gerald 
Waytowich, NFIP Bureau and Statistical Agent, Claims Manager, at (813) 855-5629. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, Government Technical Representative 

Required Routing:  Claims, Marketing, Underwriting 
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